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Subject: Proposed Structure and Timeline of Recommendation ITU-R M.[IMT.RSPEC] 

 

Dear Dr. Kang, 

 

Following our previous correspondence dated 18 March 2010 (L802.16-10/0038r2), the IEEE 802.16 Working Group (WG) 

would like to inform you of a contribution we have drafted (L802.16-10/0048r1) for submission to ITU-R Working Party 5D. The 

document expresses our views on the process and timeline for development of Recommendation ITU-R M.[IMT.RSPEC].  

 

We are submitting this draft for IEEE 802 approval, to be considered the week of 17 May in Beijing. 

 

We have appreciated the participation of TTA representatives in the development of this draft, and we hope for TTA support of 

the contribution in ITU-R.  

 

Regards, 

 

Roger B. Marks 

Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 

 

cc: Kyu-Jin Wee, Chair, Mobile Communication Technology Committee (TC7), TTA 

Jung Je Son, IEEE 802.16 WG Liaison to TTA PG702 

Dae-Jung Kim, Director, TTA 

Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee 

Michael Lynch, IEEE-SA Technical Liaison to ITU-R 

Reza Arefi, ITU-R Liaison Group Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group 
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